
 

 
 
Background 
 
The Systematic Inspection Program has been developed in accordance with the provisions of 
sections 113, 114 and 115 of the Animal Management (Cats and Dogs) Act 2008, and section 134 of 
the Local Government Act (2009). 
 
In order to determine the accuracy of records, identify new cat and dog registrations, follow up on 
overdue cat and dog registrations and provide education to pet owners on responsible pet ownership, 
a requirement exists for Animal Management to carry out a Systematic Inspection Program of all 
residential and business premises within the Redland City area. 
 
Registration of cats and dogs is required annually, from the age of three (3) months. 
 
 
Purpose 
 
The purpose of the program is to identify new cat and dog registrations, follow up on overdue cat and 
dog registrations and provide education to pet owners on responsible pet ownership. 
 
 
Scope 
 
The approved Systematic Inspection Program of residential and business premises within Redland 
City will run between Monday 9 January 2017 and Friday 7 April 2017. 
 
Authorised officers will visit properties between the hours of 8am and 5pm Monday to Friday. 
 
 
Dates of Operation 
 
The Systematic Inspection Program will commence at 8:00am on Monday 9 January 2017 and will 
cease at 5:00pm on Friday 7 April 2017. 
 
 
Survey Areas 
 
The Systematic Inspection Program includes all residential and business premises within the Redland 
City area. 
 
Suburbs to be visited: 
 

• Alexandra Hills 
• Amity Point 
• Birkdale 
• Capalaba 
• Cleveland 
• Coochiemudlo Island 
• Dunwich 
• Karragarra Island 
• Lamb Island 
• Macleay Island 
• Mount Cotton 
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• Ormiston 
• Point Lookout 
• Redland Bay 
• Russell Island 
• Sheldon 
• Thorneside 
• Thornlands 
• Victoria Point 
• Wellington Point 

 
 
Reference 
 
Local Government Act 2009 
Animal Management (Cats and Dogs) Act 2008 
 
 
Fees 
 
A copy of this program is available free of charge. 


